
I have many thoughts to express on my career passion and way of living life. 

 

We are all licensed engineering professionals with knowledge, abilities and personnel suitability 

which is to be respected. Volunteering with Peo brings contact and rewards personally as we 

attempt to bring understandable improvements. Helping with license application questions and 

difficulties, hearing discipline cases, accreditation audits of engineering schools within Ontario 

and the governance potential changes of our Peo. 

 

My passion to help engineers includes being the national president of the Pipsc federal 

government nr engineers. Negotiating collective agreements with the treasury board and 

gaining professional recognition for engineers. Helping with career decisions and job difficulties. 

Please vote for federal government engineers in the Pipsc and Peo elections. Pipsc provides an 

advocacy service. Eastern region includes 1,200 members plus federal government engineers! 

Your vote will make a difference. 

 

Our challenge is to understand the proposed governance changes which could reduce licensing 

to a narrow definition of regulated engineering. Will the organization reduce their membership to 

the narrow definition? How would that affect your license? 

 

During the 2021 Peo agm five member motions were passed for Peo council to consider on 

governance. The current Peo council discussed and rejected all five motions. 

 

It’s difficult to understand how members motions and simple consultation with members has not 

been included in critical governance decisions. 

 

We all are licensed engineering professionals and should have our thoughts and talents 

considered.  

 

Please vote! 

 

Your vote matters. Be heard and ask your engineering contacts to vote too! 

 

Tim Kirkby, P.Eng., F.E.C. Eastern Region Councillor- Acclaimed 2022.    

Kirkbyt@hotmail.ca 

 

 

 


